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DATE: August 24, 1999 
TO: Chairman Joe Garcia 
FROM: Jennifer S. Brubaker, Division of Legal Service 
RE: F Staffs Withdrawal of Item No. 27 of the Augu t 11, 1999 Agenda Conference 

Item No. 27 on the August 31, 1999 Agenda Conference is staffs recommendation 
regarding a Settlement Agreement which was to be filed on August 24, 1999 by North Fort 
Myers Utility, Inc. and the Office of Public Counsel. Due to circumstances arising from 
subsequent discussions with these parties and three customers who are representing themselves 
on a pro se basis, staff will need additional time to reevaluate the appropriateness of this 
recommendation. Accordingly, staff hereby withdraws its recommendation regarding the 
Settlement Agreement. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please let me know. 

JSB/lw 

cc: Commissioner J. Terry Deason 
Commissioner Susan F. Clark 
Commissioner E. Leon Jacobs 
Bill Talbott, Executive Director 
Dr. Mary Bane Deputy, Executive Director 
Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Chase, Rendell) 


